OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

June 11, 1963

Gulf 0il Corp.
Box 2167
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Due to the recently submitted gas-oil ratio tests for your
vivian No. 2-G, 30-22-88, and Gutman No. 3-F, 19-22~-38, these
wells are being reclassified as gas wells in the Blinebry Gas
Pool effective July 1, 1963.

Please notify this office when you have complied with the
provisions of Commission Order No. R-1670 as it pertains to
the Blinebry Gas Pool for these wells in oxder that we may
assign a gas allowable.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
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